
Tannery Road South – Roadworks Cost to Taxpayer 

Ms BUTLER question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

My question is from John in Longford. Can the Minister confirm whether all or any 
alterations to Tannery Road South in Longford, resulting from the permits granted by 
State Growth to Lowe's BP, will be a charge against the Tasmanian taxpayer? 
 


